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KOREATOWN

Wilshire Center Koreatown Neighborhood Council
4001 Wilshire Blvd, F400
Los Angeles, CA 90010

June 10, 2019

The Wilshire Center - Koreatown Neighborhood Council
Supports The New Arts Foundation

To the New Arts Foundation:

The Wilshire Center - Koreatown Neighborhood Council supports The New Arts Foundation and its
upcoming fundraiser, which will take place in Koreatown on Saturday, July 13, 2019. New Arts is a
501(c)(3) organization that produces Outsider Art events to fundraise for local mental health initiatives.
New Arts promotes untrained and underrepresented voices (Outsider Art) through its events, and its
work contributes to raising their profile and increasing the diversity of LA’s artistic community.

The fundraiser event has the full support of NAMI Urban Los Angeles, the local affiliate of the National
Alliance on Mental Iliness. New Arts has also committed to translating its event materials into Korean
and Spanish to help make events inclusive and accessible to as many Wilshire Center-Koreatown
stakeholders as possible.

Supporting the arts and battling mental health are both important initiatives to the Wilshire
Center-Koreatown neighborhood, and we look forward to further involvement from New Arts in the
Wilshire Center-Koreatown community, including future events in Koreatown and a New Arts Festival in
Summer 2020.

Sincerely,

Steve Bae
President / Community Organization Representative
Wilshire Center - Koreatown Neighborhood Council



